
From: Foti, James (Fed)
To: Dworkin, Morris J. (Fed); Cooper, David (Fed)
Cc: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed); Chen, Lily (Fed); Kerman, Sara J. (Fed)
Subject: FW: Request to post Draft SP 800-208, "Recommendation for Stateful Hash-Based Signature Schemes"
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:39:05 PM

Thanks, Matt.  We’ll post this tomorrow morning.
Jim
 

From: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed) <matthew.scholl@nist.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 4:35 PM
To: Foti, James (Fed) <james.foti@nist.gov>
Cc: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Request to post Draft SP 800-208, "Recommendation for Stateful Hash-Based Signature
Schemes"
 
Yes please post as draft.  This is an important part of the PQC program.
 

From: "Foti, James (Fed)" <james.foti@nist.gov>
Date: Tuesday, December 10, 2019 at 1:06 PM
To: "Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>
Cc: "Chen, Lily (Fed)" <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: Request to post Draft SP 800-208, "Recommendation for Stateful Hash-Based
Signature Schemes"
 
Hey Matt-
Dave Cooper and Morrie are ready to have their Draft SP posted.  Please take a look and let me
know if you’re good with it.
 
BTW, when it gets posted, we’ll also post NIST’s responses to comments received on our SHBS RFC
from earlier this year.
 
Thanks,
Jim
 
Jim Foti | IT Security Specialist | Computer Security Division | csrc.nist.gov
P:301.975.8018 | jfoti@nist.gov 
NIST | 100 Bureau Drive, Stop 8930 | Bldg. 222, Room B349 | Gaithersburg, MD 20899-8930
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